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Dear parents and guardians, 

 

We look forward to welcoming our new infants to Holy Family NS on Thursday August 29th 

.  

Children in Junior Infants enter the school by the rear door of the school. We invite you to 

bring your child to their new class on Thursday 29th from 9.15 am. This gives the rest of the 

children time to go to their classes. 

 

Ms Gordon will be the Junior Infant class teacher this year and she will be there to meet the 

children.  

 

We recommend you bring the child to their table, let them know you will be back to collect 

them later and leave the room by 9.30. Children sometimes cry on their first day but once 

they start playing with their new friends and talk to their teacher they settle down.  

 

Children in Junior Infants will go home at 12 for the first two weeks. This helps to get 

them used to their new school and class. Please wait at the front gate, at home time, and the 

teacher will bring the children out to you.  

 

Children should bring a small snack for their break. We encourage healthy eating so 

children should bring healthy snacks and drinks to school.  

 

On Friday morning please walk your child to the back of the school at 9am. Ms Gordon will 

meet her class at the back door at 9am. She will walk the children to their class. Other staff 

will also be available to make sure they get safely to their class safely! 

 

We look forward to meeting you all on Thursday 29th. 

 

Please contact me at principalholyfamilyns@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

 

Le gach deá ghuí 

 

Bernadette Ryan 
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